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 We have one of the coach buses in Cutbank at Al’s Diesel waiting to be 

worked on they had to get the parts in Florida so as soon as the parts arrive they 

will fix the bus. 

We have a spare bus in Cutbank at Al’s Diesel that has to be checked out 

still the complaint was that the bus was losing power and jerking so we are 

waiting to hear back on this bus as well. 

We have total of 78 referrals and 9 removals from the buses for the month 

of October this total includes all schools. 

We hauled students from the other schools out to Browning High School 

when they had the Cat/Griz assembly and everything seemed to go good on the 

way out there to drop them off but when they let the kids out to be brought back 

to their schools there was some confusion.  We had students trying to get on 

whatever bus was available instead getting back on the bus they were brought 

out there on and it was icy and another driver witnessed a student slip and go 

under one of the buses and the High school let their students out at the same 

time all the other students came out so some of the little ones was getting run 

over by the older students trying to get to the buses too.  In actuality they were 

supposed to let out Middle school students only first then let out Napi so this way 

some of the buses would already be on their way back out to the High school to 

get more kids when they were released and the High school students were 

supposed to be released last. 

 

 We had a total of 31 activity trips for the month of November this 

concludes our report. 

 

  



 


